LK CONSTRUCTION

July 12,2017
RE: Eco Stone Construction

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter is prepared for the acknowledgement of the outstanding performance by Eco Stone Construction on
many Joint venture projects with our firm. Bryan Bergman and John Graff, the principals of Eco Stone, have
participated as a partner in several national roll-out projects with us and have performed/managed work across
all 16 divisions. We have found Eco Stone’s performance to consistently be professional, timely and with a high
standard of quality. Our clients are nationally recognized brands that have expected high quality, speed and
competitive pricing. We continue to deliver excellent projects for our clients and Eco Stone has been a
significant partner in our efforts. I highly recommend Eco Stone Construction as an outstanding General
Contractor.

Sincerely,
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Jim Hanrahan
National Director
Construction & Field Services
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